
         
June 20, 2023 

 

 

Harwich Planning Board 

732 Main Street 

Harwich, MA  02645 

 

RE: 8-Lot Preliminary Residential Grid Subdivision – Letter to Continue Preliminary Meeting 

 1594 & 1598 Orleans Road 

 Map 107, Parcels S2-1 & S2-2 

 

Dear Members of the Board: 

 

Per the July 17, 2023 request of Stephen Rhoads, P.E. of VHB, Eastward MBT LLC, Trustee, Eastward 

Homes Business Trust is agreeing to continue the Preliminary Subdivision Plan discussion for 1594 

and 1598 Orleans Road from Tuesday, July 25, 2023 to the Board’s next meeting on Tuesday, August 

8, 2023. 

 

If there are any engineering and/or land surveying questions from Mr. Rhoads regarding the proposed 

preliminary 8-lot residential grid subdivision plan, we suggest that he reach out to Don Chapman and 

Justin Lamoureux of Strong Tree Engineering to discuss.  They can be reached at 

donald@strongtree.engineering and justin@strongtree.engineering. 

 

Please let me know if you have questions or need any additional information. We look forward to 

discussing this proposal with you on August 8, 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan B. Ladue 

Regulatory Specialist 

 

cc: William Marsh, Eastward Companies 

 William Riley, Esq., Riley & Norcross 

 Donald Chapman, Strong Tree Engineering 

 Justin Lamoureux, Strong Tree Engineering 
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